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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of a Repository Docket in which to ) 
Receive Feedback and Other Suggestions   ) 
Concerning Staff’s Proposed Consolidation and )  File No. TW-2014-0295 
Simplification of the Commission’s   ) 
Telecommunications Rules    ) 
 

 
NOTICE CONCERNING WORKSHOP  

 
COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and 

notifies all interested parties that they may call in to the workshop to be held on 

July 17, 2014 at either 526-5904 (local) or 866-630-9352, although attendance in 

person, when possible, is of greater benefit to all participants.  

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Colleen M. Dale 
Senior Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 31624 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-4255 (Telephone) 
cully.dale@psc.mo.gov 

 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-
delivered, transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record 
this 1st day of July, 2014. 

 


